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Restroom	Access	Act	prior	to	this	survey	and	98.4%	thought	the	Restroom	Access	Act	should	
exist	in	Georgia.		

Conclusion	

Our	study	revealed	the	majority	of	our	IBD	patients	were	unaware	of	the	existence	of	the	
Restroom	Access	Act.	There	was	no	association	between	frequency	of	flares	and	severity	of	
disease	and	restroom	access	denial	(p=0.14).	Given	that	>50%	of	patients	avoid	social	outings	
and	>25%	have	been	denied	restroom	access,	restroom	access	denial	could	negatively	impact	
quality	of	life.	With	this	study,	we	highlight	the	need	for	a	Restroom	Access	Act	to	be	passed	in	
Georgia	to	ensure	IBD	patients	are	no	longer	being	denied	what	should	be	a	basic	human	right.	

	


